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Dear Steve Suter: 
 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) supports the connection at 4645 State Highway 

138, Rutland as long as WisDOT guidelines, standards, and safety are followed.  As the land 
develops, further improvements are expected with this connection.   
 
The original Traffic Evaluation dated June 19, 2018, included the storage units.  This evaluation is 

good for 3yrs.  If this area becomes a problem, we expect the development to address the 
connection and improve that area affiliated with the development, at the property owner’s 
responsibility.   
 
At this time, we find the current configuration acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendy Braun, P.E. 

 
Wendy Braun, Access Engineer 

 
 
 
cc:   Scot Hinkle, Access Permit Coordinator 
 Rita Lybek, Access Management Specialist   
 

April 5, 2021   

KL Engineering, Inc. 
Attn:  Kevin Wehner for Steve Suter 
5400 King James Way, Suite 200 
Madison, WI  53719   

  

Subject: STH Connection Application 
STH 138, Dane County 
T5N R10E Sec7 NENW 

Reference #: 100250907 


